

District Council of Kimba

Tuesday, July 21st , 2009

Mr Paul Pearce Hydrosmart International Pty Ltd 259 Fullarton Road PARKSIDE SA 5063

Dear Paul,

Following your recent call regarding the installation of our Hydrosmart unit approximately 12 months ago I would like to make the following observations.

This unit was installed as part of the District Council of Kimba's oval watering system. Prior to installation council was replacing sprinkler heads on a regular basis, in fact averaging 1 per week. This was a costly exercise both in the cost of sprinkler and labour, notwithstanding the damage done to the turf if not replaced immediately. Sprinkler heads were failing due to the build up of calcium and other minerals within the head causing blockages.

Since the installation of the Hydrosmart unit sprinkler head failure is now a rare occurrence. I estimate with the savings made already the unit will have paid for itself within 24 months.

After researching the unit and reading other positive support letters on your website I was convinced it would be beneficial for our situation. This has been proven correct and I can recommend installation of the Hydrosmart system in similar situations.

Yours sincerely

Michael Inglis
WORKS MANAGER

mi/js 2009-12

Admin Office

Cross Street Kimba S.A. 5641

> Office Hours 9am - 5pm

Postal Address

P.O. Box 189 Kimba S.A. 5641

Telephone (08) 8627 2026

V 2

Facsimile (08) 8627 2382

Email

council@kimba.sa.gov.au

.ouricii@kirriba.sa.gov.au

Website

www.kimba.sa.gov.au

ABN 41 345 034 316

All correspondence to be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer